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Notes 

- Geotech will have to confirm how the leaf litter is going to react to movement above it.

- Gerry states that all remaining columns are in “Natural Ground” 

- Dave disagrees, however there should be Bore logs to confirm the depth. 

- Dave informs Gerry that a dilapidation report is required for many of the surrounding 
properties prior to works commencing 

- Gerry wishes to change the wording on the letter from “Safe” – to “safe as reasonably 
practical”

- 2.5/1 Batter (Civil test want a straight batter and for the edges to not be round off 

- Suggestion - Approx 1m – 600mm away from stone wall approx. 45 degree incline, and then 
go down to a 2.5/1 incline from there to the bottom

- Gerry says he will start with the building permit process soon

Overall very productive meeting, getting closer to getting the remediation works on the way 
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